
 

 

 

 

 

Landscape Pesticide/Herbicide Spray Policy  

 

 

 

 

The Office of Pesticide Programs of the United States Environmental 

Protection Agency has stated: “Where possible, persons who 

potentially are sensitive, such as pregnant women, infants, and 

children, should avoid any unnecessary pesticide exposure.” 

 

The chemical, Glyphosate, or any other known carcinogenic 

chemicals or materials are not used on KCA properties.  

 

In order to assist in the safety of Kehalani Homeowners and guests, a 

list of homeowners that wish to be notified when pesticide and/or 

herbicide spraying occurs will be maintained and notification will be 

emailed to each.   

 

Interested homeowners need to contact the Site Manager via email, 

myap@kehalani.org, to be added to the notification list. 
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